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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

SWIMMING   RMS  25,8,2,3,5  WEEK 5 

YR 6/7 AQUATICS  Fri 26 Feb   WEEK 5 

GOVERNING COUNCIL Mon 22nd Feb  WEEK 5 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  Mon 15th Mar  WEEK 8 

 

WEB: www.berrips.sa.edu.au 
EMAIL: DL.0532_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Fridays 50c  

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

 

Our Meet and Greet evening last Tuesday was well 

attended. Our school grounds were busy with many 

students eagerly taking their family members around 

the school. It was great to get positive feedback from 

numerous families that attended, saying it was a good 

time to casually chat with various class teachers and to 

put a face to some of the staff members their children 

talk about. Thank you to our families and staff for 

supporting this opportunity.  

 
Our first Governing Council meeting for 2021 is on 

Monday, 22nd  Feb. However, please note that on 

Monday, 15th March is when we will hold our Annual 

General meeting (AGM). We hope that you will 

consider joining the Governing Council. We have 2 

meetings per term that usually take no longer than 1hr 

and cover many interesting school related topics. It is 

an ideal way to hear firsthand about these topics and 

to contribute to the discussions, sharing your ideas and 

thoughts. Please feel free to contact the school for 

further information and look out for nomination slips in 

a future newsletter. 

 
Greg 

Berri kids make a splash!  
 

Well done Brodie, Jarred, Kelsey, Jai, Lachlan, Eli, 

Olivia, Madsion and Charli for representing Berri 

Primary School at the Riverland Sapsasa Swimming 

Carnival on Tuesday 16th February. Congratulations 

to Lachlan and Jarred who earned ribbons on the day 

and Lachlan for being selected for the Riverland 

Sapsasa District Swimming Team. Well done to all of 

our little fish who did our school proud. 
 


